
 

TOWNSHIP OF HOWARD 

CASS COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO: RESIDENTS OF HOWARD TOWNSHIP AND OTHER 

INTERESTED PARTIES. 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Howard Township Board of Trustees will 

hold a public hearing on the proposed Township Budgets for fiscal year 

2018-2019 at the Howard Township Business Office, 1345 Barron Lake 

Road, Niles, Michigan, 49120 on March 20, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. The 

property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 

budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the budget is available 

for public inspection at the Township Office, 1345 Barron Lake Road, 

Niles, MI. 

 

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open 

Meetings Act), MCLA 41 .72a (2)(3) and the American With Disabilities 

Act (ADA). 

 

The Howard Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary 

aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes 

of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with 

disabilities at the meeting upon four days notice to the Howard Township 

Board. 

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should 

contact the Howard Township Board by writing or calling the following: 

 

Howard Township Office 

1345 Barron Lake Road 

Niles, MI   49120 

269-684-0072 

Ask for: Craig Bradfield, Supervisor or 

Sheri Wozniak, Clerk 
      


